
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April, 2025 

Ticket2Ride (T2R) is now accepting requests for bus passes.  T2R is a virtually all 

volunteer agency that supports not-for-profit agencies by providing bus passes to 

enable low-income individuals involved in the Monroe County Criminal Justice 

System to appear in court on required dates, participate in treatment sessions, 

attend parole and probation appointments, and benefit from educational and job 

training programs.  T2R is proudly affiliated with Huther Doyle. 

If your agency has a need for bus passes for indigent, justice-impacted people, T2R 

invites you to submit an application.  The form, which is short and easy to 

complete, is found on our website at Home | Ticket 2 Ride  For fastest response, 

please submit by May 12th.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

send them to Karen Morris, Chief Operating Officer (volunteer), at 

judgekaren@aol.com.  

We look forward to addressing your bus pass needs.  
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https://www.ticket2riderochester.org/

